
2017-18 SY NEW STUDENT ENROLLMENT UPDATE



New student enrollment outreach activities
1. New enrollment flyer created (in English and Spanish)
2. Enrollment flyer sent to preschool, day care, and pre-K programs in 

attendance zone
3. ANCS representatives discussed enrollment at Grant Park, Ormewood Park, 

and Summerhill community meetings in January/February
4. Enrollment yard signs posted around attendance zone
5. Posting of enrollment process through neighborhood email and social media 

groups
6. Informational meetings held at Martin St. Plaza and Trestletree Village 

Apartments
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Information sessions
▪Multiple information sessions held at each campus to help prospective 
families learn more about ANCS

▪Grades K-5 sessions: 2/23 at 6:30 PM and 3/11 at 9 AM

▪Grades 6-8 sessions: 2/25 at 9 AM and 3/2 at 6:30 PM 
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Enrollment and lottery process for 2017-18 SY
▪Online application platform being used this year to simplify application 
and data collection processes  
▪Application includes opportunity for student to be voluntarily 
identified as “economically disadvantaged” based on ANCS enrollment 
policy  
▪Application will be live from Feb 13 to March 13  
▪Lottery scheduled for March 30
▪At March board meeting, board will need to approve weight to use for 
weighted component of lottery
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Applications received
▪As of February 23, 520 new student applications received (includes 
siblings, faculty/staff, and board member student applications)  

▪Approximately 36% of all applicants indicated “economically 
disadvantaged” status
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